
Meet the
Teacher

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Ms Rebecca O’Mahony

Hello, everyone! My name is Ms. Rebecca O’Mahony and I am thrilled to be your

child’s teacher this year. I am a passionate primary school teacher with 8 years

of experience, and have worked in schools in Ireland and London before I moved

to Doha in 2019. I have lived and worked in Qatar for the past 6 years and I am

very much looking forward to joining the USI community this year. 

About me

I’m excited to dive into all of the learning

adventures Year 5 will bring, especially in

our English and Topic lessons. I’m looking

forward to supporting and inspiring our

pupils on their learning journey, helping

each one reach their full potential. As well

as that, I eagerly await our school trips and

celebratory days such as Wellbeing Day,

Sports Day and International Day.

fun facts about me:
1.  I am from Cork, Ireland. 

2.  I have 9 siblings. 

3.  I have a twin sister who is also a

teacher!

4.  I have visited 22 countries. 

5.  I love all things sports and fitness.

6.  I play an Irish sport called

‘camogie’.

7.  I speak Irish fluently. 

8.  Italian food is my favorite cuisine. 

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open, and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo or via email
with any questions you may have.


